17. Juli 2025

Join the Pineridge Cleanup: Help Keep
Alachua County Beautiful!

Join the community cleanup in Alachua on July 19, 2025,
from 9 AM to noon at Pineridge Community Center.
Volunteers welcome!

2509 NW 57th Place, Gainesville, FL 32653, USA -
Gainesville is buzzing with excitement as the Keep Alachua
County Beautiful (KACB) gears up for a vibrant community
cleanup event in the Pineridge neighborhood. Scheduled for
Saturday, July 19, from 9 a.m. to noon, this initiative promises a
positive impact on our local environment, weather permitting.
The cleanup will kick off at the Pineridge Community Center,
located at 2509 NW 57th Place, Gainesville, where volunteers
will gather to roll up their sleeves and tackle litter removal on
public areas and neighborhood streets.

The day will be more than just hard work—volunteers can look
forward to a complimentary lunch provided by KACB following
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their efforts. It’s a great way to bond with fellow community
members while enjoying a well-deserved break. With cleanup
supplies supplied by KACB, all participants really need to bring
are their enthusiasm and perhaps a few personal items like a
refillable water bottle and sunscreen. Comfortable attire is
recommended; after all, it’s about working hard but staying
cool!

Community Support and Participation

Support for this event comes from a variety of community
partners and organizations, further emphasizing Gainesville’s
spirit of collaboration. Notable among them is Gainesville City
Commissioner Ed Book, showcasing the local government’s
commitment to maintaining the beauty of our neighborhoods.
Interested volunteers can register through the KACB events
page, which is great for both individuals and larger groups
looking to make a collective impact. While tickets aren’t
necessary, pre-registration helps with planning.

There’s no denying the initiative is part of something larger,;
KACB is currently involved in the Great American Cleanup, an
ongoing series of activities focused on enhancing our
environment. This season of cleanups is a call to action for
everyone who loves our county’s natural beauty. Other events
occurring within the region echo this sentiment, encouraging
residents to join the movement toward sustainability.

A Broader Perspective

Looking beyond Gainesville, there’s a collective global effort
toward environmental sustainability. For instance, the Earth
Day Clean Up is slated for October 26 at the Chamblee MARTA
Station, showcasing activities like litter pick-up and educational
booths on environmental protection. Events like these foster
networking opportunities among eco-conscious individuals and
organizations, shining the light on waste reduction in our
communities.
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Significantly, such initiatives hold a dual purpose: they not only
beautify our locales but also raise awareness regarding
environmental issues that affect us all. It’s a timely reminder
that every small effort contributes to a bigger cause. As we gear
up for the Pineridge neighborhood cleanup, we invite all
community members to partake, demonstrating that together,

we can create lasting change.

Oort

2509 NW 57th Place, Gainesville, FL 32653,
USA

Quellen

e www.mainstreetdailynews.com
e www.kacb.org
e cleanwalks.org

Besuchen Sie uns auf: mein-wien.net


https://www.mainstreetdailynews.com/local-living/pineridge-neighborhood-cleanup
https://www.kacb.org/events
https://cleanwalks.org/atl-cup-2024
https://mein-wien.net
http://www.tcpdf.org

